
Thank you for your previous support of Peninsula High School's Athletic Booster Club. This year we

will be hosting our 31st annual fundraiser, A Black & Gold Affaire, on Saturday, March 19, 2022. 

This is our largest fundraising effort for Peninsula High School's athletics and funds raised at this

event help support 25 sports with over 60 teams, athletic facilities, trainers, equipment, field

upgrades, and more.

Aswe prepare for this important event, we need your help to make this our most

successful year ever! 

If you would like to sponsor the event, the attached form provides different sponsorship levels to

select among. As always, donations are tax deductible. For your convenience, we've also attached an

auction form for any donation items you would like to submit. Arrangements for your donation pick-

up can be made with your solicitor or Kim Ginsburg at kimmer2020@gmail.com. All donors and

sponsors are thanked on the Athletic Booster Club website and in our event program, where we ask

our Panther Families to support the businesses who support us.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and generosity in supporting our student athletes at

Peninsula High School. We could not do it without your partnership!

Sincerely,

Kim Ginsburg and Paul Rand

PVPHS Athletic Booster Club Co-Presidents

Palos Verdes Peninsula Athletic Booster Club Tax ID #95-4331744
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